

West Cliff Primary School Newsletter

13.02.14



Celebration Assembly

Celebration Assembly will be at 9.10 on Friday. Please come and see your child get a certificate if you possibly can,

Puffins ~ Jesse Harland
Starfish ~ Stan Parker
Turtles ~ Sam Crown
Penguins ~ Fabienne Waring
Seahorses ~ Jaz Swales
Dolphins ~ Kobie Boocock
Seals ~ Keira Stewart

Magic Monday ~ 23rd February

Sausage, Beans & sauté potato's or cheese & onion catherine wheel with chocolate krispie cake to follow.

Friday Film Night:

Don't forget that tomorrow night (Friday 14th) is Film night in fun club \sim we will be showing "Lady and the Tramp" and enjoying eating popcorn. Feel free to come and watch for £5. Children need picking up at 5.15.

Ocean Fun Club ~ 24th to 28th February

If you have any scraps of material that you could donate to Ocean fun club to create an African collage, we would be most grateful.

Monday ~ Games night Tuesday ~ Penguin art

Wednesday ~ Mini science activities

Thursday ~ Weaving

Friday ~ Film night 'Arctic Tale'

Book early to avoid disappointment. Cost £5.

Ocean Fun Club has a range of activities on offer every night; we have Wii challenges, board games, KS1 and KS2 toys and a creative table. Please book your child into Fun Club in advance, and send the money in when you book.

Homework Projects - Thank you

The homework projects have been a fantastic success! We have been inundated with experiments, photographs and even videos! Children who did not do their homework will be completing it in school time. Our next homework project will be going out after half term and is on the topic of recycling.

Sporting Success

A massive congratulations to our Indoor Cricket team who won the area final yesterday at the Leisure Centre. Their trophy will be presented in tomorrow's presentation assembly.

World Book Day

Just so that you know in plenty of time, World Book Day is on Thursday 6^{th} March and we will be dressing as characters from Oliver Jeffers books. On the back of the newsletter are some costume ideas.

Caedmon/Whitby College Proposal - Reminder

Whitby Community College and Caedmon School have scheduled a meeting for parents and prospective parents on Thursday 13 February, starting at 6pm in the College Learning Centre. This will provide an additional opportunity for any parents/prospective parents wishing to find out more about the proposal for Caedmon School and the College to become one school from September 2014, and will enable them to raise questions they might not wish to raise at the public consultation meeting on 6 February

Snow!

This week has seen the first real snow of the year! Please remember to send your child in suitable clothing for the snow, a change of footwear is often sensible!

Half Term

I am sure I do not need to remind you, but it is half term next week. Children return to school on Monday 24^{th} February.

Mrs Stabler

As you know, Mrs Stabler has been on secondment to Braeburn School in Scarborough to support them in Literacy. She has now accepted a permanent position there, so it is with sadness that we say goodbye. I would like to thank Mrs Stabler for all of her hard work at West Cliff and wish her well in her new role.

Miss Locker

It is also with regret that we are saying goodbye to Miss Locker, who will not be returning to us after maternity leave. She will be running the caravan park café at Hawsker with her partner. We wish her every success in her new role.

Fairtrade Day

We are having a Fairtrade Day in school on Wednesday 26th February and parents are invited to join us from 1.15 to 3.15.

Christina Zanelli Headteacher